
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(a) St Albans Educare

Heather Alderton and Michael Campbell, representing the St Albans
Educare organisation, addressed the Board on the subject of their proposed
building extension project.  The sum of $7,500 was sought from the Board
to go towards the total project cost of $15,000.

The Board decided that the matter be referred to clause 19 of the Agenda,
Project Funding, for consideration and a further report be prepared if
necessary.

(b) After School Programme

Philip Graydon of the Dynamite Bay After School Programme spoke in
support of their application for funding, which was considered by the Board
under clause 6 of the agenda.  The information was received.

(c) Whitehall Street

In the absence of Mr Patrick New, who had requested speaking rights, the
Board decided that a report on traffic issues in Whitehall Street be
presented to the April meeting.


